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Minister for Ageing 

Mr Greg Donnelly MLC 
Chair 
Health and Community Services Portfolio Committee 

Email: budget.estimates@parliament.nsw.gov.au 

Dear Mr Donnelly 

I refer to the transcript for the hearings into the portfolios of Mental Health , Women and 
Ageing on 5 September 2017. 

2 9 Sl:Y 1017 

I wish clarify a statement that I made during the hearing in response to questions from the 
Hon. Penny Sharpe MLC about staffing at the NSW Parks and W ildlife Service, specifica lly 
regarding representations I made to the Minister for the Environment. Those comments can 
be found on page 11 of the transcript . 

I was advised during the hearing that I had made representations to the Minister, however I 
have since been advised this related to another matter relating to NSW Parks and Wildli fe 
Service, not matters raised by the Hon. Penny Sharpe. 

Yours sincerely 

Tanya Davies MP 
Minister for Mental Health, Women, and Ageing 

GPO Box 5341 , Sydney NSW 2001 

Phone: (61 2) 8574 5350 Web: www.nsw.gov.au/ministerdavies 




